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Prof. NI Kui Kui
Associate Professor
China Agricultural University
China

October 23th, 2024

Dear Prof. NI Kui Kui,

On behalf of the Department of Animal Sciences of the Luiz de Queiroz College of
Agriculture (Esalq) from the University of São Paulo (USP), I am pleased to invite 
you to visit Brazil from December 12th through December 21th, 2024.

During your staying in Brazil, we have scheduled the main following activities:

1. In Piracicaba, state of São Paulo, will explore research collaboration with
Esalq/USP professors, in the field of animal and silage science according to your 
academic background and research interests;

2. In São Paulo and Mato Grosso States will visit dairy and beef cattle farms systems,
with a special focus on silage management.

I will be responsible for organizing the details and schedule the visitations and
referred meetings

We believe your visit will create more cooperative achievements and further 
strengthen to our cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Luiz Gustavo Nussio
Full Professor
Head of Lab of Forage Quality and Conservation
USP/Esalq
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